
Please save the date for this year’s CCA Open House -

Thursday, February 13.

That night, from 5:30-7:00, prospective parents will have the
opportunity to tour the facilities, meet teachers and current
families, find out about CCA, and attend a Varsity Basketball
game.  Prospective parents will receive a coupon worth $50 off
the Registration Fee should they enroll for next year.

Please share this event with those you know.  For you, CCA is
again offering a referral rebate this year.  For any new students
you refer to CCA, you will receive a $1000 rebate off next year’s
tuition (see referral rebate below).  More details will be
available in the 2025-26 Re-enrollment materials.

Calvary Christian Academy

the Knight’s Herald

Feb 3--PTO Meeting
(7:00-Welcome Center)

Feb 11
CCA White-Out Night

Varsity Basketball vs. Cornerstone
5:30/7:00

Feb 12
Bake Sale

Feb 13
CCA Open House

Basketball Sr. NIght
5:30/7:00 

Feb 13-15
Cedarville Music Showcase (HS)

Feb 17--No School
Presidents Day

Feb 19--Spring Pictures
Winter Team Sports Pictures
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This winter, several of our regular substitute teachers have
taken permanent jobs.  We are looking for some new
candidates for substitute teachers.  If you know of
someone who would make a great substitute teacher for
CCA, encourage them to fill out a Substitute Application
(there is one attached to this week’s email) or navigate to
our website and go to “Employment” under the “About Us”
tab to see instructions on applying.  The CCA Office will
then be in touch to set up an interview.

Substitute Teachers Needed

The software issues are still not resolved
yet with our message board.  In talking
with tech support, the issue has to do with
the application communicating with the
3rd-party servers on the cloud and then
communicating back to our message
board.  Most functionality is still working,
but the ability to consistently schedule a
slide to show up on certain days,
accessing the program for quick changes,
etc. are hit or miss.  We have added the
actual day to most slides instead of just
saying “Tonight” to help with
communication until they have the issue
worked out.  If you see a slide that looks
wrong, it might be and we may not have
access to change it at that time.  We do
apologize for this and thank you for all
being patient as we work through these
details.

Update on
the

Message
Board

The state of Illinois allows residents to claim qualified
education expenses on the Illinois tax return by filing an IL-
1040 and attaching Schedule ICR.

To help with the amounts needed, receipts were either put
in Friday Folders or mailed last Friday.  If you haven’t
received yours, please contact the school office.

If you are in need of a receipt for 2024 After-Care/AM Care
expenses, please contact Kera Tackett to request one
(309-452-7912). 

Illinois Education
Expense Receipts

The Class of 2025 will be selling Val-O-Grams
in honor of Valentine’s Day.  See the order flyer
attached to the email or stop by the office to

get a form.


